
CONTOOCOOK VALLEY REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 
184 Hancock Road, Peterborough, NH 03458 

 Å (603) 924-3869  þ cvhs.convalsd.net 
 
G. Bruce West, Principal Stephen Bartsch, Dean of Students 
Kim Chandler, Director of School Counseling Michael Lucow, Special Education Administrator 
John Reitnauer, ATC Director Mark Swasey, Athletic Director 
Michelle Voto, ATC Development/Research 

 
Antrim – Bennington – Dublin – Francestown – Greenfield – Hancock – Peterborough – Sharon – Temple 

 
April 2, 2018 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The ConVal School District is collaborating with the New Hampshire Department of Education and the 
NH Center for Authentic Family Voice to better understand the district’s family engagement practices. 

For this reason, we ask for your input on a 9-question survey which addresses: 

• connections between family and school, 
• your student’s learning goals, 
• communications about successes and challenges in the classroom, and  
• your voice in the process of your student’s education. 

We are hoping for an 80% return. Please take about 5-10 minutes to complete this questionnaire and 
provide us with your feedback. 

Here is the link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ConValFamily. 

Filling out the survey is easy. You can use your phone or your home computer to answer the questions. 
Alternatively, we will have computers available in the Library Learning Commons during Thursday's 
Open House, if you would like to complete the questionnaire at that time. 

Thank you for keeping our high school and district informed about your family’s experience at ConVal 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Gib West 


